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From:; Moran, John G <John.Moranl@charter.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 19, 2019 8:50 AM

To: Zoning

Subject: CASE LU-30-12-19-- Self Storage Unit on US 19 {Clwtr)- OPPOSED to this Change
Hellg,

As owners of a condo at Casa Del Sol (next door to this location), we are STRONGLY opposed to this converting to a Self-
Storage facility.

This will drop property value, look unsightly, and not be a good addition to the area. (we have plenty of self-storage
units in the area, not needed),

Restaurants, retail, or office units are a better fit for this property. Thank you for your consideration.

John & Kimberly Moran
Casa Del Sol
2440 Winding Creek Blvd, Clwtr, Fl. #301
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